
 

2017 BULK PICK UP 
AND HOLIDAY SCHEDULE 

HOLIDAYS: There will be no recycling or trash collection on the following Holidays, regardless of the year: New Year’s, Memorial Day,  
Independence Day, Labor Day, Thanksgiving and Christmas. Collection will be a day late for the remainder of the week.   

BULK SOLID WASTE includes: small household furniture, mattresses box springs, hot-water tanks, carpet (maximum 3 rolls, each no larger than 4 ft. long and 24” wide), 
large appliances like stoves, refrigerators, dishwashers, dryers, washing machines and scrap metal. City of Batavia residents with a traditional curbside collection plan are 
allowed 2 bulk trash items monthly on their LAST pick up day in any given month as highlighted in yellow.  


